
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

April 1, 2024 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Muslims observe the holidays of Eid ul Fitr all over the world. This festival of sacrifices is observed to 
celebrate the end of the holy month of Ramadan. This year the Eid al-Fitr celebrations will start on 
Wednesday April 10th, 2024, or Thursday April 11th, 2024 depending on the sighting of the new moon. 
 
We ask that on this happy occasion to please excuse Mr. / Ms. _______________________________ 
from attending your school/work and grant excused leave of absence for these two days, so that 
he/she may join in the religious obligation of attending the congregational prayer of thanks and 
festivities of the holidays with family and friends. 
 
Your understanding and cooperation will be greatly appreciated. If you have any further questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ghulam Jangda 
ghulamjangda@gmail.com 
President, Board of Directors. 


